BRACKLEY WI
August 2021 Up-date
Hello Everyone
This is just a quick up-date.  I hope you are all having an enjoyable summer and enjoying seeing family and friends.
Unfortunately we have been unable to organise another outside meeting for August but the committee is busy planning the year ahead staring in September when fingers crossed we will be able to meet in the WI hall.  Our speaker is already booked and we all hope that the WI part of our life will be back to normal on Monday 13th September.
If any member is wishing to apply for any of the county courses please let Margaret Barrington know.  Our Treasurer Ellena would like to set the following deadlines for payments:
31st August – Grimsthorpe Castle, Mandala Painting, Scrabble, Mosiacs, National Memorial Arboretum and Star Gazing
17th September – Literary Lunch
August Birthdays
Happy Birthday this month to the following members:
Jane G, Karen G and Pat H.
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